From: Greg Mitchell <cpva.anthology@gmail.com> 
Sent: December 11, 2022 1:21 PM
To: undisclosed-recipients:
Subject: Request to Identify Peacekeeping Veterans from your Organization / Demande d'identification ancien combattants du maintien de la paix de votre organisation
 
(La version française suit.)
Comrades,
On behalf of the Canadian Peacekeeping Veterans Association (CPVA), we are seeking your help with a task that should be neither onerous nor time consuming. Specifically, we ask that you identify two Peacekeeping Veterans from your organization who would be willing to provide a written contribution to our forthcoming publication entitled "PK75, Personal Stories of Canadians in Peacekeeping". We trust that you will support our desire to commemorate and recognize those Peacekeepers, whether they be Military, Police, or Civilian. 
By way of background, the year 2023 will mark two significant peacekeeping milestones - the 75th anniversary of the first United Nations (UN) peacekeeping operation, and the 35th anniversary of the awarding of the Nobel Peace Prize to UN Peacekeepers. To commemorate both significant milestones, CPVA is developing a bilingual publication, in digital format, containing short biographies, photographs, and experiential anecdotes written by ordinary Canadians with Peacekeeping experience. 
 
The publication is scheduled for unveiling in Ottawa on 29 May 2023 - the International Day of UN Peacekeeping. For this PK75 project, we also have the support of Veterans Affairs Canada, the Canadian Armed Forces, the Royal Canadian Mounted Police, the United Nations Association in Canada, and other Canadian Veterans Associations. 
Our primary objective is to educate young people and to enhance public awareness of Canada’s longstanding contribution to world peace and security, made by so many thousands of Canadian Peacekeepers over the past 75 years.  The publication will be distributed freely to schools throughout Canada to provide teachers with an additional, online resource for their students to consider Canada’s National Day of Peacekeeping, Veterans Week, Aboriginal Veterans Day, and Remembrance Day. Students will be able to experience what it was like, through the eyes of Canadian Peacekeepers from across Canada – the friends, neighbours, and families of your members. 
To assist us in accomplishment of our goal, your help is needed in a simple and direct task. We request that you identify two Canadian Peacekeeping Veterans, from within your organization, Military, Police, or Civilian, still serving or retired, who will agree to represent your organization by submitting his or her written contribution to the PK75 Anthology. We will do the rest.  
The details of that person’s contribution are provided in the attachment to this message, as well as on our website, CPVA.ca. We need from you only the person’s name and contact information to be sent to CPVA.Anthology@gmail.com, or by phone to Gregory Mitchell at +1-705-930-9230. 
As a suggestion, you might also consider recognizing your nominated Peacekeepers in the pages of one of your regular Newsletters close to 29 May 2023, the International Day of United Nations Peacekeepers. 
May we conclude by offering our warmest best wishes, and by thanking you for your favourable consideration of our request. Thank you as well for your devoted service to our fellow Veterans.

Brigadier-General (Ret'd) Gregory B. Mitchell, 
CD, BA, MPA, MPS, rmc, plsc, pcsc, ndc
Canadian Peacekeeping Veterans Association
Special Advisor, Peacekeeping
+1-705-930-9230
CPVA.Anthology@gmail.com
